
 

GRETCHEN WHITMER 
GOVERNOR 

STATE OF MICHIGAN 
DEPARTMENT OF TECHNOLOGY, MANAGEMENT & BUDGET 

LANSING 
MICHELLE LANGE 

ACTING DIRECTOR 

 

7150 HARRIS DRIVE ● P.O. BOX 30631 ● LANSING, MICHIGAN 48909 

www.michigan.gov/mpscs ● 517-284-4100 ● 517-284-4066 FAX 

July 1, 2022 

 
Kirk Alland 
Senior Vice President 

Prism IPX Solutions 

11175 Cicero Drive, Ste 120 

Alpharetta, GA 30022 

Dear Mr Alland: 

This letter is to notify you that the Office of Michigan’s Public Safety Communication 

System (MPSCS) under the Michigan Department of Technology, Management and 

Budget (DTMB) has concluded testing of the Siren Weather Alert Controller Board – 

Prism IPX Model 1.00 Firmware Version V0.12.00 and accepts for use on the MPSCS. 

This acceptance is rendered with the understanding that Prism IPX Solutions will 

implement the required recommendations, documented in the attached test 

documentation, during future software releases of the product.   

This acceptance is made with the understanding that Prism IPX Solutions will work to 

resolve any functional issues or required modifications discovered in the future that 

could affect the safety of an MPSCS or interoperating user.  Thank you for your time 

and efforts during this acceptance process.  Please feel free to contact me if you have 

any questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

Bradley A. Stoddard, Director 
Office of the Michigan’s Public Safety Communication System 
7150 Harris Drive 
Dimondale, MI 48821 
 


